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October 1, 2018

Via Electronic Mail: greg.deranleau@state.co.us; steven@astrellalaw.com

Greg Deranleau

Environmental Manager

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

Steven Louis-Prescott
Astrella Law P.C.

1801 Broadway, Suite 1600
Denver, CO 80202

Re: K.P. Kauffman Company, Inc. Response to Sauer Water Well Inquiry
Township 1 North, Range 65 West, 6th P.M.
Section 17: NE/4

Dear Mr. Deranleau & Mr. Louis-Prescott:

This letter provides an update to K.P. Kauffman Company, Inc.'s (KPK) letter dated
August 27, 2018, regarding the Sauer Water Well subject to Complaint No. 200446018.
As stated and disclosed by KPK in its August 27, 2018 letter, KPK has completed
Mechanical Integrity Tests (MIT) and gas sampling of the two KPK operated wells
proximate to the above-described Sauer Water Well, the Maul #20-2 (APl 123-12420)
and the Johnston #20-1 (APl 123-12214). The MIT results and the gas analysis results
discussed in KPK’s August 27, 2018 letter conclude that KPK’s proximate oil and gas
wells have not contributed to the gas found in the Sauer Water Well.

On September 25, 2018, KPK completed the final testing request from the COGCC for
the Sauer Water Well Complaint and ran a temperature and noise log on the Maul #20-2
well. The attached log shows no hydrocarbon migration. Further, the attached COGCC
Field Inspection dated September 25, 2018, confirms that there were no anomalies in the
temperature log, and that no migration or channeling was detected from the Maul #20-2
well. At the request of Anadarko Petroleum Corporation (APC), KPK plugged and
abandoned the Maul #20-2 well on September 26, 2018 following approved plugging
orders issued by the COGCC and prior to APC’s hydraulic stimulation activities in the
area. Further, Anadarko has agreed to take over the water supply to the Sauer family.

Based on the recent testing and the conclusions verified by the COGCC, KPK’s proximate
Maul and Johnston wells have not contributed to the contamination found by the Sauer’s
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in the above-referenced water well. Please let us know if you have any questions or if

additional information is required.

Cc (via email):

Kelsey H. Wasylenky
Shareholder

Lance Astrella - lance@astrellalaw.com
Jeffrey Fiske — Jeffrey.fiske@anadarko.com
Susana Lara Mesa — slaramesa@kpk.com






